

Vaccines for Children Program

January 13, 2020

## ONLY 7 days left before VFC Recertification is due!

Dear VFC Provider,

This is an important reminder that 2020 VFC Recertification is due in only 7 days, <u>Monday</u>, <u>January 20, 2020</u>. Below are helpful Tips to Complete your practice's 2020 VFC Recertification:

- Review VFC's <u>Recertification FAQs</u> for helpful information as you complete VFC's recertification process.
- Make sure that your internet browsers are up-to-date and that your browser history is cleared to prevent issues with accessing the lessons. **IMPORTANT:** The lessons will require that Adobe Flash and JavaScript are enabled.
- Some organizations may require clinic staff to complete 2 lessons that are NOT required for VFC Recertification (Preparing Vaccines and Administering Vaccines Lessons). In order to meet recertification's deadline, it is strongly recommended to take these non-required lessons AFTER submitting VFC Recertification.
- At the end of the Recertification form, please complete the <u>California VFC Program Satisfaction Survey</u> to complete your 2020 Recertification.

## Thank you,

California Department of Public Health | Immunization Branch Vaccines for Children (VFC) Program 850 Marina Bay Parkway Richmond, CA 94804

Phone: 877-2GET-VFC (877-243-8832) Fax: 877-FAXX-VFC (877-329-9832) Email: MyVFCVaccines@cdph.ca.gov

